
I would like to voice my support for SB 279 which provides oversight for Ks wind projects & protects 
non-participants from the negative aspects of having massive wind turbines close to their houses or 
property.  I live in Marshall Co. and 83 proposed wind turbine sites are only 500-1000' from property 
lines of non participants.  This is totally unacceptable.  We need the protection from NextEra that this 
bill would provide.  Thank You. 
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